Steven SeEe

From: Gertrude O'Toole <trudyotoole@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 9:30 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill 8148

As a Block Island home owner | urge you to pass Bill 8148. With the growing threat of sea level rise and waterfront
erosion we need these changes.

Gertrude O'Toole



